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Dear Parents and Carers

Mass - Feast of St Peter and St Paul - 29th June
As mentioned in last week's newsletter, the whole school will be attending Mass at church.  If your child has
PE on that day, please could they wear their full uniform to school and send in their PE kit for them to get
changed into later in the day.  Please ensure your child's uniform is named so that any items which are
misplaced can get back to their rightful owner - thank you!

If any parent is available to support with walking to and from church, please could you let Mrs Malthouse
know at your earliest convenience.  Many thanks in advance for your support!

W/C EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6

13.06.22 87.69% 88.57% 97.0% 96.25% 90.53% 97.93% 93.18%

20.06.22 90.77% 84.29% 90% 96.67% 90.82% 95.52% 97.27%

Weekly Attendance
Well done to Year 6 on their best Attendance data to date - and winners of the week!  

In a document - Working together to improve school attendance - recently released by the government,
it states, 'It is essential for pupils to get the most out of their school experience, including their
attainment, wellbeing, and wider life chances. The pupils with the highest attainment at the end of
key stage 2 and key stage 4 have higher rates of attendance over the key stage compared to
those with the lowest attainment.'

Please ensure your child/ren attend school regularly so that they receive their full education
entitlement.



Sports Day
All being well with the weather - fingers crossed - Sports Day will be held on Wednesday, 6th July 2022. 
 Parents, family and friends are invited to attend.  The field will be open from 9.00am, once we have registered
all of the children, for families to take their seats.  The fun and games will begin at 9.30am.  The PTA have very
kindly offered to provide tea and coffee to the spectators.  We really hope that you can join us for the first
time in 3 years!!

Should the weather be against us, we have an emergency back up plan for Wednesday, 13th July!

PTA Events
Over the final weeks of the school year, the PTA will be busy providing lots of exciting opportunities for the
children.

School Disco - If you are able to volunteer your time to support the PTA with the 'End of Year Discos', please
message them on their Facebook page, or contact the office and Mrs Hunt will pass on your details.  Your help
is greatly appreciated.

Tombola - As mentioned in last week's newsletter, there are exciting plans for a School Fair to be held in
September.  If you are able to donate any wine for the Water into Wine stall, or donate any unwanted gifts as
Tombola prizes, the PTA will be very grateful.

Equaliteach - Parental Questionnaire
Please don't forget to complete the parental questionnaire for the Equaliteach programme that we are
following.  Your views are important to us! https://forms.office.com/r/SeRachbTEY 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  You can email office.admin@our-
lady.lincs.sch.uk or alternatively, call on 01529 304373.

 
Yours sincerely

Mrs N Malthouse
Acting Headteacher

https://forms.office.com/r/SeRachbTEY


29th June
Mass in Church - Feast of 

St Peter and St Paul

1st July
Y6 Transition Day to Y7

Change over afternoon in school

6th July Sports Day - Weather permitting

13th July
2nd Sports Day if the 6th July has

to be cancelled

14th July
Y6 PTA Treat

EYFS/KS1 and KS2 Discos

20th July Y6 Leavers' Mass - 10.00am

20th July
Y6 Leavers' Performance -

1.30pm 
(parents to arrive from 1pm)

22nd July
Final day of Term 6 and the

Academic Year!

6th September 2022
Start of the new Academic Year

2022/2023!

Dates for your diary


